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MEMO 
 
 
 
DATE: March 17, 2020 
 
SUBJECT: Modifications to March 19 and March 26, 2020 Let Schedules 
 
TO:  District Executives 
  Assistant District Executives, Design 
  Assistant District Executives, Construction 
 
FROM: Brian Thompson, P.E. /s/ 

Bureau Director 
  Bureau of Project Delivery 
 
 
The Pennsylvania Department of Transportation (PennDOT) is implementing the 
following operational changes in response to Governor Tom Wolf’s mitigation guidance 
regarding COVID-19.  Bid lettings scheduled for March 19 and March 26, 2020, will move 
to an interim date of April 2, 2020. 
 
We acknowledge this will place 103 projects on the April 2, 2020, let date. We will work 
with the Districts to reallocate let dates based on priority/need. We anticipate creating 
additional let dates in April and/or May to address the backlog of advertised projects. 
 
In the coming weeks, the let schedule for the remainder of March and all of April will be 
reevaluated and modified in ECMS as needed. 
 
Please contact Elizabeth Roman, P.E., at (717) 214-8710 or elizaroman@pa.gov, with 
any questions. 
 
 
4821/ER/cr 
 
cc: District Contract Management Managers 

District Portfolio Managers 
Bureau of Project Delivery Division Chiefs 
Bureau of Project Delivery Section Chiefs 
Lynn Phillips, Contract Award Office 
Kristen Mulkerin, Planning Division Chief 
Leeann Sherman, ACEC 
Robert Latham, APC 
Alicia Nolan, FHWA 
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